Hear!Here! Society

Yarmouth,N.S.

Warden Danny Muise and Council
Municipality of the District of Argyle
Dear Warden Muise:

On behalf of the Hear!Here! Society, I would like to thank you and your Council
for your generous support in helping us to bring Symphony Nova Scotia to
Yarmouth.

As you know, the Symphony did come to Yarmouth on October 14" as one of the
eight stops in its 40" Anniversary tour.

The concert was an overwhelming success! The Beacon United Church was full,
with 325 attendees. Nearly 20% of these were youth and music students.

We were delighted to see such a wonderful mix of ages and generations and to
have reached many people new to our audience. Our membership has doubled as a
result!

Music and all the arts have a vital role in our well-being and in the health of our
communities. Thank you for recognizing the important role that the arts pay in our
recreational lives!

Sincerely,
Vg = -
Virginia Stoddard

Co-Chair, Hear!Here! Society



